
I absolutely support the Food Standards Amendment Bill 2010 sponsored by Senators 

Xenophon and Siewert. 

 

The Australian government wants to support the rights of farmers to grow GM crops, and for 

businesses to import GM food, but ignores the rights of the Australian consumers and 

taxpayers to choose what we eat. 

 

As a mother of 2 young children, I have the right to avoid GM material in the food I purchase 

for my family and want changes to our existing food labelling standards to ensure I can 

exercise this fundamental right. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joanne van Ravenswaaij 

 

 


